

July 25, 2012

Colorado River Water Conservation District

Attn: Eric Kuhn

Colorado Water Conservancy Board

Attn: Jacob Bornstein

Balcomb & Green, P.C.

Attn: Scott Balcomb and Scott Grosscup

Re:

Yellow Jacket Water Conservancy District Grant

Gentlemen:

The Yampa/White/Green Basin Roundtable held a meeting on July 18, 2012 wherein the Board unanimously voted to suspend all Grant money to the Yellow Jacket Water Conservancy District until representatives from that District meet personally with the YWG Basin Roundtable to discuss the changes to the scope of work.

Please consider this letter as your notice of the suspension of funds.

Sincerely,

Tom Gray

YWG Basin Chairman

TG/srb